Northwest Vermont Solid Waste Management District

2021 Annual Report

The Northwest Solid Waste District’s (NWSWD) mission is to help its residents reduce waste, recycle what it produces, and reduce the toxicity of what ends up in the landfill.  Fiscal Year (FY)2021 provided many challenges for the NWSWD and its employees due to the ongoing challenges of a global pandemic.  However, waste management is an essential service and our employees adapted, improvised, and worked hard to keep our drop-off sites open and improve our systems and programs for reducing and recycling wastes of all kind.
The NWSWD’s efforts resulted in the average NWSWD resident sending less waste to the landfill than the previous year!  Waste diverted was recycled or reused and helped conserve resources as well as keep toxic materials out of Vermont landfills. This year the average NWSWD resident made 4.1 pounds of waste and sent just 2.8 pounds of waste to the landfill per day. The national average is over 4.5 pounds landfilled per day. Way to go! 

District services offered at our drop-off sites provide all district residents with convenient access to programs to divert waste from the landfill. 
· This year over 50,000 visits were made to NWSWD sites. That is almost 30,000 more than just six years ago!
· District operations diverted 1,690 tons of waste from the landfill in FY2021! 

· Collected almost 42 tons of hazardous material from 1456 households through our Household Hazardous Waste program.  

· Our Close the Loop compost program experienced incredible growth and we kept 784 tons of food scraps from businesses, institutions, and residents out of the landfill and helped turn them into compost. That is more than two times the amount of food scraps collected in 2015!
· The District launched a new mattress recycling program and in its first year we recycled 72 tons of mattresses that otherwise would have been landfilled.
All District staff members are available through the District office at (802)524-5986 or info@nwswd.org.  For more information about the District and our services, how to reduce and recycle your waste, or how to get involved, call District staff at the above number.  You can also visit us on the web at www.nwswd.org, find us on Facebook, and sign-up for our e-mail updates.  More information can also be found in our newsletter available at your Town Meeting.
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